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Braun Environmental, Inc.

355 S. Teller St, Suite 200, Lakewood, Colorado 80226        Office: 303-697-0950    888-988-7698         Fax 303-697-2140

 September 6, 2013

Sent via email (tim.cazier@state.co.us)

Tim Cazier

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DORMS)

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: Providence Mine 110 Permit

Dear Mr. Cazier;

Thanks for the discussion this morning regarding the permit.  It looks like we are nearly though

the issues, and I think we can easily complete the remaining  items and have them submitted by

the end of next week.  I will work from the points of our telephone discussion this morning and

will then compare them to the letter that you will email out later  today or on Monday.  Based the

above assumptions, let’s extend the deadline September 20, 2013 to allow you an additional

week past my submittal for your review.

I will plan on calling you next week when I get through the last round of comments, and we will

discuss my responses to do our best to finish the application with this round.

Sincerely,

BRAUN ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

C. A. Braun

cc S Murphy (via email shannonpmurphy@msn.com)
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September 6, 2013 

 

 

Shannon P. Murphy 

Providence Mining, LLC 

100 W. Bennett Ave. 

P.O. Box 661 

Cripple Creek, CO  80813 

 

Re: Providence Mine, Permit No. M-2012-052,  

 Extension Request Approval 
 

Dear Mr. Murphy: 

 

On September 6, 2013, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

request to extend the Decision Due Date for the Providence Mine application to September 20
th
, 2013.  The 

Division will extend the Decision Due Date to September 20, 2013 to allow the the Division and the Applicant to 

review and clarify, if necessary the adequacy responses.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me (303-866-3567 ext. 8169). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

   
 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 

Art Braun, Braun Environmental, Inc. 
 DRMS file 
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